
Shared Bytes Blog FAQ’s

Some questions you might have regarding Shared Bytes are below. Please feel free to reach out to
Kevin at <kevin@tanour.org> for any further information you might require.

Who can submit to Shared Bytes?
● Anyone in the FED community can submit! For more information on how to join, visit the

Membership page on the FED website.

When can I expect to see my post published?
● Posts are published on a first-come first-serve basis, and will be added to the publication

queue in the order they are received.

I have a date-specific idea. Can we schedule a post so the dates coincide?
● As long as the date for which you’d like your post to be published is available, we will hold it

for you. The earlier we can coordinate this, the better!

Someone else has already posted about my topic. Can I still send in my post?
● Absolutely! We encourage honesty and authenticity throughout the community, so we want

to hear your perspective also.

How do I get in touch with someone who has written a post I like?
● Each post’s author decides what contact information to share publicly. If social media or

website links are not available, feel free to contact us and ask us to reach out on your behalf.
We love to network weave, and would be happy to make introductions.
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